
From: Cwinn@arlingtonva.us <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:43 PM EST 
To: Kerr, Jill <jillkerr@amazon.com> 
CC: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: Date for Community Listening Session 

Let’s talk about this so I fully understand what you are thinking. Do you have time to talk today? 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 11, 2019, at 3:40 PM, Kerr, Jill <jillkerr@amazon.com> wrote:

Hi Christina, I hope all is well. Some updates for you regarding our community event –

 

First, we determined that Thursday, January 31st in the evening is the best date on our end. We also agreed that the

listening session format, with a panel that will include Brian Moore and Holly Sullivan from our team.

 

In terms of location, we think the school idea is probably best.

 

I know there is an event tomorrow, and I think It’s appropriate to mention that Amazon will be at an event “soon” and that

we’re planning this, but we should not communicate the date or further details just yet.

 

How does all of that sound on your end? What are our next steps?

 

Thanks!

 
Jill Shatzen Kerr
Policy Communications Manager
Amazon.com
jillkerr@amazon.com
202-442-2276
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